February 7, 2024
Greenwood Township – Special Meeting

The Special Meeting of the Greenwood Township Election Commission on February 7, 2024 was called to order by Clerk O’Brien at 1:00 p.m. at the Greenwood Township Hall, 9025 Yale Road.  Other board members present were Supervisor Nowicki.  One resident present.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Public Accuracy Test for the February 27, 2024 Presidential Primary and Early Voting was conducted by Clerk O’Brien.

Clerk O’Brien made a motion to adjourn.  Nowicki seconding.  Motion carried 2-0.

Meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.

Sonya O’Brien
Greenwood Township Clerk
